
[MUST BE ON LETTERHEAD – WWS will accept this letter only 

from the fire marshal’s office. An email from the fire 

marshal’s office containing the same information is also 

acceptable] 

 
 
[DATE] 

 
 
Water and Wastewater Engineering Division 
2555 West Copans Road 
Pompano Beach, Florida 33069 
 
 
RE: [PROJECT TITLE] 
 [PROJECT ADDRESS] 

 
 
To Water and Wastewater Services: 
 
 
The referenced project (check the applicable response): 

____ does not require the installation of additional fire hydrants. 
____ the proposed number and location of fire hydrants is acceptable. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[SIGNATURE AND PRINTED NAME AND TITLE] 

 
[signature not required if emailed] 


